

From: [Keyon, David](#)
To: [Severino, Lori](#); [Rood, Timothy](#); [Hughey, Rosalynn](#); [Manford, Robert](#); [Han, James](#); [Tu, John](#); [Ruano, Jose](#); [Clements, Kristen](#); [VanderVeen, Rachel](#); [Morales-Ferrand, Jacky](#); [Eidlin, Eric](#); [Zenk, Jessica](#); [Burnham, Nicolle](#); [Sanderfer, Larissa](#); [Walesh, Kim](#); [Ekern, Bill](#); [Wessling, Cheryl](#); [Handler, Elisabeth](#); [Phan, Johnny](#); [Benabente, Julie](#); [Ogilvie, Michael](#); [Klein, Nanci](#); [Do, Ryan](#); [Zsutty, Yves](#); [Mendez, Zacharias](#); [Adams-Hapner, Kerry](#); [Hill, Shannon](#); [O'Connor, Kevin](#); [Banwait, Manjit](#); [Lapustea, Florin](#); [Tom, Vivian](#); [Breslin, Emily](#); [Tam, Wilson](#); [Peak, Dana](#); [Chima, Vicrim](#); [Dave Javid](#); [dianab](#); ["Suhaila Sikand"](#); ["Matthew Raimi"](#)
Cc: [Downtown West Project](#)
Subject: Re: Prep for Thurs Internal Coordination meeting on Downtown West
Date: Thursday, December 17, 2020 11:43:22 AM

Hi Lori,

Just confirming: Have all the public comments received on the project have been forwarded to the Downtown West e-mail?

Thanks!

David Keyon

Principal Planner, Environmental Review
City of San Jose
(408) 535-7898 david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov

From: Severino, Lori <Lori.Severino@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 3:13 PM
To: Rood, Timothy <timothy.rood@sanjoseca.gov>; Hughey, Rosalynn <Rosalynn.Hughey@sanjoseca.gov>; Manford, Robert <Robert.Manford@sanjoseca.gov>; Han, James <James.Han@sanjoseca.gov>; Tu, John <john.tu@sanjoseca.gov>; Ruano, Jose <Jose.Ruano@sanjoseca.gov>; Clements, Kristen <Kristen.Clements@sanjoseca.gov>; VanderVeen, Rachel <Rachel.VanderVeen@sanjoseca.gov>; Morales-Ferrand, Jacky <Jacky.Morales-Ferrand@sanjoseca.gov>; Eidlin, Eric <eric.eidlin@sanjoseca.gov>; Zenk, Jessica <Jessica.Zenk@sanjoseca.gov>; Burnham, Nicolle <nicolle.burnham@sanjoseca.gov>; Sanderfer, Larissa <Larissa.Sanderfer@sanjoseca.gov>; Walesh, Kim <Kim.Walesh@sanjoseca.gov>; Ekern, Bill <Bill.Ekern@sanjoseca.gov>; Wessling, Cheryl <Cheryl.Wessling@sanjoseca.gov>; Keyon, David <david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov>; Handler, Elisabeth <elisabeth.handler@sanjoseca.gov>; Phan, Johnny <Johnny.Phan@sanjoseca.gov>; Benabente, Julie <Julie.Benabente@sanjoseca.gov>; Ogilvie, Michael <michael.ogilvie@sanjoseca.gov>; Klein, Nanci <Nanci.Klein@sanjoseca.gov>; Do, Ryan <ryan.do@sanjoseca.gov>; Zsutty, Yves <Yves.Zsutty@sanjoseca.gov>; Mendez, Zacharias <Zacharias.Mendez@sanjoseca.gov>; Adams-Hapner, Kerry <Kerry.Adams-Hapner@sanjoseca.gov>; Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>; O'Connor, Kevin <Kevin.Oconnor@sanjoseca.gov>; Banwait, Manjit <Manjit.Banwait@sanjoseca.gov>; Lapustea, Florin <Florin.Lapustea@sanjoseca.gov>; Tom, Vivian <Vivian.Tom@sanjoseca.gov>; Breslin, Emily <Emily.Breslin@sanjoseca.gov>; Tam, Wilson <wilson.tam@sanjoseca.gov>; Peak, Dana <Dana.Peak@sanjoseca.gov>; Chima, Vicrim <Vicrim.Chima@sanjoseca.gov>; Dave Javid <dave@plantoplace.com>; dianab <diana@raimiassociates.com>; 'Suhaila Sikand' <suhaila@plantoplace.com>; 'Matthew Raimi' <matt@raimiassociates.com>
Cc: Downtown West Project <downtownwest@esassoc.com>
Subject: RE: Prep for Thurs Internal Coordination meeting on Downtown West

Additional summaries to add to the list:

- [Nov 21st Artist Community Workshop \(including 8 key themes\)](#)
- [Emailed comments/questions from the public sent or forwarded to me between Oct 7 and Dec 7](#) (**please forward me other comment letters/emails not included here**)

Reminder that tomorrow's meeting will focus on Downtown West. DSAP/AHIP reflection workshops will be scheduled for January.

Thanks!

Lori

From: Severino, Lori

Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 4:42 PM

To: Rood, Timothy <timothy.rood@sanjoseca.gov>; Hughey, Rosalynn <Rosalynn.Hughey@sanjoseca.gov>; Manford, Robert <Robert.Manford@sanjoseca.gov>; Han, James <James.Han@sanjoseca.gov>; Tu, John <john.tu@sanjoseca.gov>; Jose Ruano (Jose.Ruano@sanjoseca.gov) <Jose.Ruano@sanjoseca.gov>; Kristen Clements (Kristen.Clements@sanjoseca.gov) <Kristen.Clements@sanjoseca.gov>; VanderVeen, Rachel <Rachel.VanderVeen@sanjoseca.gov>; Morales-Ferrand, Jacky <Jacky.Morales-Ferrand@sanjoseca.gov>; Eidlin, Eric <eric.eidlin@sanjoseca.gov>; Jessica Zenk (Jessica.Zenk@sanjoseca.gov) <Jessica.Zenk@sanjoseca.gov>; Burnham, Nicolle <nicolle.burnham@sanjoseca.gov>; Sanderfer, Larissa <Larissa.Sanderfer@sanjoseca.gov>; Walesh, Kim <Kim.Walesh@sanjoseca.gov>; Ekern, Bill <Bill.Ekern@sanjoseca.gov>; Wessling, Cheryl <Cheryl.Wessling@sanjoseca.gov>; Keyon, David <david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov>; Handler, Elisabeth <elisabeth.handler@sanjoseca.gov>; Phan, Johnny <Johnny.Phan@sanjoseca.gov>; Benabente, Julie <Julie.Benabente@sanjoseca.gov>; Ogilvie, Michael <michael.ogilvie@sanjoseca.gov>; Klein, Nanci <Nanci.Klein@sanjoseca.gov>; Do, Ryan <ryan.do@sanjoseca.gov>; Zsutty, Yves <Yves.Zsutty@sanjoseca.gov>; Mendez, Zacharias <Zacharias.Mendez@sanjoseca.gov>; Adams-Hapner, Kerry <Kerry.Adams-Hapner@sanjoseca.gov>; Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>; O'Connor, Kevin <Kevin.Oconnor@sanjoseca.gov>; Banwait, Manjit <Manjit.Banwait@sanjoseca.gov>; Lapustea, Florin <Florin.Lapustea@sanjoseca.gov>; Tom, Vivian <Vivian.Tom@sanjoseca.gov>; Breslin, Emily <Emily.Breslin@sanjoseca.gov>; Wilson Tam (wilson.tam@sanjoseca.gov) <wilson.tam@sanjoseca.gov>; Peak, Dana <Dana.Peak@sanjoseca.gov>; Chima, Vicrim <Vicrim.Chima@sanjoseca.gov>; Dave Javid <dave@plantoplace.com>; Diana Benitez <diana@raimiassociates.com>; Suhaila Sikand <suhaila@plantoplace.com>; Matthew Raimi <matt@raimiassociates.com>

Cc: Downtown West Project <downtownwest@esassoc.com>

Subject: Prep for Thurs Internal Coordination meeting on Downtown West

Hi team,

The purpose of the Internal Coordination meeting this Thursday at 1:00 will be to **reflect on the public input received on the Downtown West project this fall and identify key themes**, determine any issues that may need additional work, and discuss any additional comments to provide to the

applicant (either this week or another time) resulting from the community feedback. In addition to informing all of your work, the product from this meeting will help us prepare report-back documents for the public. I know you all have been considering the input along the way, so this is an opportunity to share with each other, brainstorm together, and document key take-aways in a systematic way.

The proposed meeting format is to go category by category, filling out the table below. I plan to ask the PMs to start the conversation for each category (John, Larissa, Eric), then open it up for the group’s discussion. Please think about and share the most common questions/points of confusion, concerns, popular features, and suggestions for improvement that we heard this fall (below are summaries to help you refresh).

Discussion table for each category

Community Input Theme – Fall 2020	Needs further work/ exploration? (y/n)	Add to applicant comment letter? (y/n)	Add a response to the FAQs? (y/n)	Other notes
1.				
2.				
3.				
4.				
5.				

Tentative agenda:

1. Introductions, meeting purpose, confirm discussion format (5 min)
2. Discussions on these categories:
 - a. Land use, design, historic, planning process (20 min)
 - b. Parks, open space, creek, community spaces (25 min)
 - c. Mobility, parking, transit (20 min)
 - d. Infrastructure, utilities, other environmental issues not already discussed (10 min)
 - e. *(I propose holding these topics for discussion in January: Affordable Housing, Jobs/Education, DA/Community Benefits, Small Business, Art)*
3. Summary (5 min)
 - a. Next steps

Here are summaries of the feedback from some of the events and public meetings held this fall (I’ll send more as they are ready). **Please review these summaries in advance, if you can.**

- [Nov 9th SAAG meeting summary](#)
- [Oct 19th Downtown West Community Meeting – list of questions and comments](#)
- [Oct 21st Vietnamese Community Workshop \(Catalyze SV and VAR\) meeting summary with 9 themes](#)
- [Downtown West Online Feedback Form responses \(as of 12/14/20\)](#)
- [Downtown West DEIR public comments](#)
- [Nov 4th Historic Landmarks Commission \(Downtown West Draft EIR\) meeting minutes](#)
- [Nov 18th Parks and Recreation Commission meeting minutes](#)

- [Sept 25th AACSA Diridon Presentation and Q&A – poll results](#)

Let me know if you have any questions or suggestions.

Thanks!

Lori

Lori Severino

Diridon Program Manager

(408) 535-3537

www.diridonsj.org